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To Whom It May Concern, 
	We, the Post-Landfill Action Network, would like to formally invite Isadora Abrantes Bertoli to the 5th Annual Students for Zero Waste Conference as a representative of Universidade Federal De Santa Catarina. We consider Isadora’s work with “UFSC Sem Plástico” to be an important project in this movement and believe her presence at this event would be universally beneficial. 	
This event is the largest zero waste gathering of college and universities students in the USA. We bring together over 500 students from campuses across the US and Canada for a weekend of training, resource sharing and networking with industry innovators, community organizers and leaders of the zero waste movement. We hope to have even more of a multi-national presence in attendance in the future. Starting this year!
Details of the conference: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]5th Annual Student for Zero Waste Conference 
University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia, PA
Nov 2nd-3rd
Speakers and presenters for this event include leaders from some of the largest organizations focusing on zero waste, such as the Plastic Pollution Coalition, the Alliance for Incinerator Alternatives, 350.org, the Sierra Club. In addition to student leaders from over 40 different campuses and companies advocating for zero waste in the for-profit industry. 
We would love to have Isadora in attendance. Due to this we are prepared to offer her free registration and housing for the event. We humbly request your assistance in travel funding for her flights. We expect this will cost around $800 USD.
We hope you will also see the value in her attendance this year. Thank you for your time!
Faye Christoforo 
Co-Director and Director of Campus Coordination 
Post-Landfill Action Network
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